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Banner Health is to name their new Children's Medical Center in Mesa today, with the help of Cindy Crawford!

The new hospital will be one of three in AZ and the only of it's kind in Phoenix's East Valley. The new facility will open in the fall, and provide
nearly every aspect of specialized pediatric care. Arizona Foothills Magazine will be there today with a photographer, so be on the lookout for a
gallery of hospital and Cindy shots!

The new hospital is located at 1400 S. Dobson Rd., Mesa, 85202
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